
PUBLIC NOTICE  
FOR THE NAVAJO NATION SCHOOL BOARD 

2024-2028 APPORTIONMENT PLAN 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given to all persons, that the Health, Education, and Human 
Services Committee of the Navajo Nation Council has developed a Proposed  
2024-2028 School Board Apportionment Plan (the “Proposed Plan”) and will be  
accepting written comments on the Proposed Plan from December 11, 2023 through 
February 14, 2024. 

 

Where do I review the Proposed Plan? 

The full contents of the Proposed Plan may be downloaded  
by scanning the QR Code or at the following websites: 

https://www.navajonationcouncil.org 

https://www.navajoelections.navajo-nsn.gov 

 

How do I Comment? 

All persons interested in commenting on the Proposed Plan are invited to provide  
written comments to the postal address, email address, or fax number listed below. 
Please include your name, position title, organization name (if applicable), and  
address for comments made through postal mail or by fax. A valid email address is  
required for email comments. Anonymous comments will not be included. 

 

Submit written comments to: 

Department of Diné Education 
Attn: School Board Apportionment 

P.O. Box 670 
Window Rock, AZ 86515-0670 

Fax: (928) 871-7474 

Email: schoolboard@nndode.org 

 

**Dates for in-person public hearings have not been established yet. When those dates 

are established, additional notice will be provided to the public announcing the dates, 

times, and locations of the hearings. 
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